
From: Dan Moen <dan0961@usfamily.net>  
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 9:24 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 <Ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Live on Patrol 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Chris Tolbert, 
Ramsey County sheriff Bob Fletcher and Pat Scott are providing a  
valuable and necessary outreach and transparency aspect to the city of St. Paul  
and it's surrounding suburbs. Their vast experience, wise decisions and  
friendship establishing methods cannot be overlooked.  
In my opinion, Live on Patrol is vital to buildintg and maintaining a healthy  
and thriving neighborhood relationship. 
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